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Financial Accounting Foundation Relocation.

Norwalk, CT, September 19, 2022 — The Financial Accounting Foundation (FAF) today
announced it is moving to a new location in Norwalk, CT, along with the staffs of the Financial
Accounting Standards Board (FASB) and the Governmental Accounting Standards Board (GASB).

The new offices are located at 801 Main Avenue, Norwalk, CT 06851.

The FAF is the parent organization of the Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB) and the
Governmental Accounting Standards Board (GASB).

During a brief transition period, employees will work remotely, remaining fully available to

stakeholders. All staff are expected to be working in the new office space by Monday, October 3,
2022.
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